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PETITION OF TENNESSEE-AMERICAN WATER 
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              20-00128 

   
 
 

AMENDED ORDER REGARDING EFFECTIVE DATE OF TARIFF 
 

 

This matter is before the Hearing Officer appointed by the voting panel of Commissioners of 

the Tennessee Public Utility Commission (“Commission” or “TPUC”) and designated by General 

Counsel to administer certain preliminary issues that may arise during the preparation of this matter 

for hearing before the Commission.  On November 25, 2020, pursuant to Tenn. Code Ann. § 65-5-

103 et seq., Tennessee-American Water Company (“TAWC” or the “Company”) filed its Petition 

regarding its qualifiable 2021 investments and related expenses, along with the proposed tariffs.   

On December 3, 2020, the Hearing Officer inadvertently issued an Order Suspending Tariff 

Through April 1, 2021. The Hearing Officer hereby clarifies that the Twenty-Second Revised Sheet 

No. 12-Riders-1 filed by Tennessee-American Water Company with its Petition on November 25, 

2020 is NOT suspended through April 1, 2021.  

IT IS SO ORDERED. 

 
Monica Smith-Ashford, Hearing Officer 

 


